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PO Box 1872, Vernon, B.C., Canada V1N 8Z7                                          Web Site: www.sspoa.ca 

 
January 30, 2018      Via email silverhawk@waterworks.ca  
                           
Silver Hawk Utilities Inc. 
2024 12th Avenue NW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2N 1J7 
 
Attention Mr. R.L. Sukovieff 
 

 

RE:   SILVER STAR PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION (SSPOA) REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING 

THE CAPITAL UPGRADE REIMBURSEMENT FUND (CURF) 

Dear Sir 

The Board of Directors of the SSPOA are requesting that Silver Hawk Utilities provide a statement of 
revenue and expenditures related to capital upgrades invoiced to Silver Star ratepayers in 2013, 2014 
and 2015 by way of the CURF (Capital Upgrade Reimbursement Fund.) 
 
In our review of the Silver Hawk newsletters we find no mention of final costs and where the 
expenditures were made. The Board of Directors on behalf of the homeowners is wishing to be fully 
informed in an effort provide transparency and accountability for the rate payers. 

  

  
Regards  

 

Sandy Cook, SSPOA President  

Copy: SSPOA Utility Services Committee 
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